
THE FOLLOWING SCHEDULED MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO THE 

WEATHER 

 

Notice of Lunch by Two Members  

OF THE ETHICS BOARD FOR THE TOWN OF RANDALL 

Pine Street Cafe 

141 North Pine Street 

Burlington, Wisconsin 

Noon 

January 23, 2024 

 

 

 

Orientation for new Ethics Board member. No decisions will be made. 

  

 

 

 

 


